Under-12 National Cup cancelled
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The Under-12 National Cup has become the latest competition to be called off in line with our coronavirus
cancellation policy.

The event, which sees the top 10 boys and girls in the age group play each other in a round-robin format, was
scheduled to be held on the weekend of April 17-18.

Under the Government ‘roadmap’ out of restrictions, the earliest that indoor table tennis could resume is April 12.
This would leave less than a week’s training for the National Cup and this, coupled with uncertainty over venue
availability, has caused the cancellation.

Click here to view the policy and also to view decision dates for other fixtures and events.
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